
 

Dutch Fun for Everyone! 
We are inviting all 5th graders through adults to learn and 

participate in the Street Dances at Tulip Time May 1-3, 2025. 
      

Practices are as follows: 

● Mondays and Thursdays from 3:30 PM - 4:30 PM 

● Beginning Monday, March 3, 2025 

● Jefferson Intermediate School (Drop off will be in the Third Church Parking Lot 

only and there will be a crossing guard there.  Pick up will be in the parking lot 

by the school.) 

● NO practice Monday, March 17 or Thursday, March 20 due to spring break, or 

Thursday, April 20 due to Easter holiday.  

● We request that each student find their own partner. 

● Feel free to send a snack with your child to have after school. 

● Please Note: Dancers need to be picked up promptly at 4:30 pm in front of 

Jefferson. 
         

All Street Dancers (including alumni dancers) will practice on April 21, 22, 23 and 

April 28, 29 from 6:30 PM – 7:15 PM on Franklin Street in front of the Tulip Toren. 

Each dancer is responsible for providing his/her own wooden shoes. 
         

We look forward to seeing each of you at lessons and encourage you to invite your 

friends to join us. Thank you for volunteering to be a part of Pella’s Tulip Time Festival. 

               

     

  

  Carol Williamson 

  williamsonc@central.edu 

          641-780-3143 

 

For more Tulip Time information visit 

pellatuliptime.com. 
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